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NCOIL ANNOUNCES ELECTION OF 2005 OFFICERS, 
APPOINTMENT OF COMMITTEE CHAIRS
Troy, New York, December 15, 2004─State Rep. Craig Eiland (TX), president of the National Conference of Insurance Legislators (NCOIL), today announced the following NCOIL officers and committee chairs for 2005:


Vice President:



Rep. Frank Wald (ND)


Secretary:




Sen. Alan Sanborn (MI)


Treasurer:




Rep. Brian Kennedy (RI)


Executive Chair:   



Sen. James Seward (NY)

Financial Services & Investment Products:
Rep. Joe Hune (MI)
Health Insurance:



Rep.  Geoff Smith (OH)

International Insurance Issues:

Rep. Karen Carter (LA)

Life Insurance:



Rep. Larry Taylor (TX)

Natural Disaster Insurance Legislation



(subcommittee):


Rep. Dan Tripp (SC)

Property-Casualty Insurance:

Rep. George Keiser (ND)
State Federal Relations:


Rep. Robert Damron (KY)
Task Force on Terrorism:


Assem. Ivan Lafayette (NY)
Workers’ Compensation Insurance:

Sen. Carroll Leavell (NM)
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Rep. Eiland said, “These legislators have demonstrated extraordinary commitment to NCOIL and to the promotion and modernization of state insurance regulation.  In light of current challenges to state oversight—including an effort to divest legislatures of their role in setting insurance public policy—there is no more important time for NCOIL to take the lead in preserving and protecting state insurance authority.”
Rep. Eiland also thanked Sen. Steven Geller (FL), outgoing NCOIL president, for his dedication during a particularly successful NCOIL year.  “Sen. Geller helped guide NCOIL through its deliberations on market conduct surveillance reform and represented the organization with strength and singleness of purpose.  We look forward to his continued participation in years to come.”
NCOIL is an organization of state legislators interested in insurance legislation and regulation. NCOIL member states represent over 90 percent of insurance premium written in the U.S.  Many legislators active in NCOIL either chair or are members of the committees responsible for insurance regulation in their respective state houses across the country.

For more information, please contact the NCOIL National Office at 518-687-0178.
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